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Neville Osborne

From: Diane Johnstone <dianegjohnstone@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 20 November 2015 12:46 PM

To: Neville Osborne

Subject: Proposed wind farm at Collector NSW

I take this opportunity to express my disgust at this idea.....Should you choose to cover the hill with solar 
panels I would not object.  The ugly dangerous towers should be banned everywhere. 

Yours.... Diane Johnstone. 


